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Account reference:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Birmingham City 
Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
Request 

I am interested in finding out the amounts paid by all Secondary Schools in 
Birmingham City Council LEA in relation to temporary agency staffing cover 

My hope is to receive an electronic breakdown of amounts paid 
through the department's purchase ledger by school for the last academic year 
(September 2017 - July 2018) 

Please can you supply the following information in an excel spread sheet 
format:- 

School Name ' URN or DFE number ' agency/supplier name ' total spend 

Response
Please see attached response

Secondary schools who operate a chequebook do not use the Local Authorities 
payments function and ledger.  For Chequebook schools all supplier payments 
and records are kept at each school and the respondent would need to contact 
those schools separately.
  
 
Please quote the reference number 3275267 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
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ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your 
original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Corporate Information Governance Team
PO Box 16366
Birmingham
B2 2YY
Email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
 
 
If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
Strategic Services

 
Re Use of Public Sector Information
Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, 
educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is 
for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or 
agree terms for re-use
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